NOTE:

SCHOOL DISTRICT
THREE OF
YORK COUNTY

Bid #18-1925 Sale of Surplus iPad’s
Addendum #1: Extension, Questions and Answers

December 17, 2018

An appointment can be made to view the devices by contacting William Rice at (803) 981-1899
or (803) 372-9877 during for following dates:
0 Monday, December 17 to Thursday, December 20, 2018
0 Friday, January 4, 2019
0 Monday, January 7 to Friday, January 11, 2019
The last day for questions has been extended to Tuesday, January 8, 2019 at 12:00PM.
The bid due date has been extended to Wednesday, January 16, 2019.

QUESTIONS:

1.

The IFB document states that the bid opening date/time is set for January 7™ 2019 at 3:00PM and
in Section A point #34 “Posting of Award” it is stated that the notice of the award or intent to
award will be posted to the Purchasing Department website and Vendor Registry. My question
regarding this process is are we to presume that the award posting will take place the same day as
the opening on January 7™ or will you be posting the award at a later date after the actual opening
date?

The award notice will not be posted on the Purchasing Website or Vendor Registry on the date
of the opening. The award notice will be released no later than three (3) days after the opening.

Do the iPads include their AC charger/adaptor units with them?
There are some chargers. We do not have a count on them.

Do the iPads have protective cases on them?

The iPads are in cases.

Do the iPads have any permanent etchings or logos on their cases?
There are no permanent etchings or logos on the cases.

Will the iPad come with chargers?

There are some chargers. We do not have a count on them.

Can the devices be re-marketed?

After the information has been erased/recycled, devices can be re-purposed.



